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Schools Update - Spring Generosity in Action 

 

 

Since our last report, our school communities have continued to show incredible 
generosity. Highlights include multiple full truckloads of food donations and generous 
cash donations which are often personally delivered by principals and vice-principals. 



We are deeply grateful for the compassion and commitment of our school partners in 
helping those in need. 

As the school year comes to a close, the Society of St. Vincent de Paul would like to 
extend our thanks to the 10 schools in our parish for their support throughout the 
school year. You have helped us serve an ever-growing number of families, and your 
efforts have made a real and lasting difference in the lives of many. 

We are grateful to all the students and staff for your commitment to caring for others. 
Your support is a vital part of our work.  

 

Presentation of School Certificates 2025 
 



Confirmation Students 

 

 

On behalf of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul, please accept our gratitude for the 
efforts of the Confirmation candidates and their incredible generosity and dedication 
during the Feast of the Ascension. 

Through their efforts, they collected an astounding seven box carts of food—a 
contribution that will have a positive impact on our ability to serve families in need 
throughout the summer. We will now be able to assist a large number of families who 
rely on our services during this critical time of year. Thank you for being a shining 
example of service. 

Pasta Fundraiser Dinner - Save the Date! 



 

 

Mark your calendars! Our annual Pasta Dinner Fundraiser will take place on Sunday, 
September 28th after the 4 PM Mass in the parish hall. We’re grateful to once again 
have the support of Notre Dame’s Culinary Program, and this year, some of their 
students will be joining us to help serve. The evening will feature live music by parish 
musicians, a short video highlighting our conference ministries, and a 50/50 raffle 
tickets —that will be available online through Rafflebox, and in person after Mass 
starting in early September. Ticket Sales will start after Masses on the weekends of 
Sept. 6–7, 13–14, and 20–21 and will be available online. We’re excited to bring the 
community together for good food, great music, and a meaningful cause! 

 

 


